
 

 

April 29, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

H-307 The Capitol     H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Fort Gratiot Parker Road Sewer project in Fiscal Year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Charter Township of Fort Gratiot, 

Michigan, located at 3720 Keewadhin Road, Fort Gratiot, Michigan 48059. This funding would 

be used to install a new sewer line. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

failure to repair the existing line, which was installed in the 1950s, will lead to service failures 

for the community. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provides is for purposes authorized 

by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family.  

 

      Sincerely,  

 

 

 

      Lisa C. McClain 

      Member of Congress 


